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Please vote Aye, 

 

We should never punish a person for things that are out of their control, such as the 

weather. Current law does not protect those individuals who cannot have water in a 

given year due to drought or those who choose to skip a cycle due to low water or the 

ability to have enough water to get through a whole grow. Please protect those who 

have worked hard for their assets and who cannot or choose not to grow during a 

drought by giving them the peace of mind that their asset is protected.  


